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I am against moving the Sherif position back to appointed vs elected The accountability is to the people and this is
best reflected by allowing the people to elect the sherif. Having them be appointed putts them in line with political
powers and makes the office focus on pleasing the appointing person/party. Keep the sherif a public official!
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